
Prayer for the week… 

Holy Mary, 
Filled with love 

for us  all. 
Pray for us in 
all our needs., 

hopes and 
dreams.  
Amen.  

  St Francis R.C. Primary School          

 We believe that with God, everything is within our reach! 

This week’s  

Attendance 

☺ Year 1: 99.5%  

☺ Year 2: 100% 

☺ Year 3: 98.1% 

☺ Year 4: 99.2% 

☺ Year 5: 96.0% 

☺ Year 6: 95.7%  

Friday 12th  

September 

DATES FOR DIARIES 

Stay with us Lord on our journey! 

The safety of our children is our absolute priority 

and we kindly ask all parents, carers and family 

members dropping off, and picking up children, to 

be considerate to our neighbours and follow    

parking regulations for the safety of all. Wherever 

possible, we would always encourage you to walk 

to school, but fully appreciate that this is not     

always possible. Please remember to park safely 

and responsibly; the unmarked section of Textile 

Street and our church car park can be used for 

parking. Thank you for your support with this. 

HOMEWORK 

Please note that all classes, Reception - 

Year 6, will receive homework on a    

Friday and it is to be returned by the   

following Wednesday. This allows for 

marking and preparation for the next 

week. 

LABELLING UNIFORM 

The children look really smart in their school     

uniform - thank you for continuing support us with 

these high standards. Please remember to LABEL 

ALL school uniform. At this time of year, the     

children often take their jumpers off, and in a busy 

school environment, they can soon be misplaced.  

Please also check the labels to ensure that your 

child has brought home the correct uniform. 

Please refer to school website for school uniform 

expectations. 

MEET THE TEACHER 

Thank you very much for joining us for 

the ‘Meet the Teacher’ meetings, it’s 

been great to see so many of you there. 

For anyone unable to attend, please do 

not worry, the power-point shared will be 

available on the Class Page on the 

school website. We look forward to more 

meetings next week. 

Friday 12th  

September 

Year 5 Welcome  

Meeting 

Tuesday 16th  

September  

Year 1 Welcome 
Meeting 

Wednesday 17th 
September 

Nursery and  

Reception Welcome  

Meeting  

Thursday 18th 
September 

Year 2 Welcome  

Meeting 

Friday 19th  

September 

Year 4 Class Mass 
Church 

ALL WELCOME 

Friday 26th  

September 

Macmillan Coffee 
Morning  

ALL WELCOME 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Next week, letters will be sent out     

regarding after school sports clubs for 

Years 3- 6, to commence the following 

week. 

KEEPING OUR CHILDREN 
SAFE 


